
FTC 

RE: CAN-SPAM act Rulemaking, Project No. R411008 

Dear FTC: 

We like your efforts to lessen the problem of unsolicited bulk email. 

However, there are so many difficulties with this proposal, that we urge you to seek some other 
solution. 

The current proposal would hurt many of us small businesses as well as not adequately protect 
the consumer. 




